STURMINSTER NEWTON HIGH SCHOOL

Lnlocking Potential for Our Community

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 11 Leavers’ Ball

On Wednesday 21st June we are holding a Year 11 Leavers' Ball at Leigh Village Hall, Leigh
(just outside Sherborne). We would like to celebrate the students and their achievements
throughout their time at Sturminster Newton High School. We hope they will join in the
celebrations and enjoy an evening of fun with friends and staff before embarking on the next
stage of their education. The plan is as follows:

e Students to arrive at Leigh Village Hall at 18.15. All vehicles to arrive in the front
carpark, but as there is not a lot of space, please be patient as students disembark.

o Official photographs will be taken when they arrive on the premises.

e Students will then be able to enjoy the evening in the decorated hall and the outside
area (weather permitting) with food and drink being served from 19.00.

e There will be a silent disco, DJ and photo booth to keep them entertained.

e Students are to be collected from Leigh Village Hall at 22:00.

Students will need to ensure they bring their tickets with them for admission. Chicken ‘n’ Blues
food truck will be available from 19:00 (vegetarian and other dietary requirements are catered
for). There will also be a ‘soft’ bar for students to purchase drinks throughout the evening.

The cost of a ticket will be £30, however we require a £10 deposit to secure your child’s place.
Please complete the attached slip indicating your payment type, cash/cheque or via Pay360,
and return to the Front Office by Friday March 10th.

We reserve the right to disallow or remove students from the Leavers’ Ball based on behaviour
and attendance figures. Should this situation occur, costs paid for tickets would be returned,
however, there will be no compensation for any other costs incurred.

We will be taking the emergency contact details and any medical issues students have from
our current system. If these need to be updated, please inform the school via email as soon
as possible. By signing the reply slip below you are agreeing the information we have on file
is up to date.

If you have any questions about the proposed event or concerns about paying for the Leavers’
Ball, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully

T Entic knap

Mr T Enticknap
Head of Year 11
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To: Mrs Hall

| would like to attend the Year 11 Leavers’ Ball on Wednesday 215 June 2023

Name of Student: Tutor group: _
| have enclosed a £10 deposit cash/cheque ( ) | have paid £10 via
Pay360 ( )

| agree that contact details and medical information are up to date.

Signed: Parent/Carer  Date:




